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Message:

In response to your question:
Please report emission designators that contain necessary bandwidths and are more specific than XXX.
The emmission designators for all Frequencies on our experimental application is: 20K0F9W.
Please let me know if you have any further questions.
Mike Kilpatrick
Orbital   
kilpatrick.michael@orbital.com
(301) 928-1203


